
 

PICTURE DAY 
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 9, 2009 

 
 

NEW THIS YEAR: 
 
Lifetouch is offering a new option for ordering photos of your child.  You may go 
to www.mylifetouch.com, pick your look and background and then order right 
online.  You may do this at any time once you have your photo order form and up 
to 48 hours after picture day.  Forms will be coming home October 5.  You will 
need to create an account (free) and enter the Picture Day ID which is printed on 
the order form next to the school name.  If you miss picture day, you may also 
order online for retake day if you wish.  There is no extra charge for ordering 
online.  Lifetouch will no longer be accepting credit card orders in person on 
picture day.  You can still send in cash or a check with the order form if you 
would prefer.   
 
Also new this year, every child who is photographed will receive a proof sheet, 

even if they did not order photos.  On this proof sheet you will see a couple of 
different poses in a variety of styles.  If you wish, you may go online and order 
these pictures as well.  The website for ordering from the proof sheet is 
www.photogifts.lifetouch.com.  You may also call or order by mail.  Please note, 
the prices for ordering from this proof sheet are significantly higher than the 
regular photo packages. 
 
If you have any questions, contact Karen Duoos (kduoos@aol.com or 425-883-
6949). 
 
 
 

 
 

 


